
 
 
 

 

Dear Show Producers and Exhibitors of the Buffalo Niagara Convention Center: 
 

Please be informed that indoor use of any toxic chemicals is strictly prohibited at the Buffalo Niagara 
Convention Center. Health and safety codes and the following information must be upheld: 

 

The use of toxic chemicals indoors will not be tolerated and will exclude you and your organization from 
participating in any event at the Buffalo Niagara Convention Center. 

 

Many chemicals are highly toxic and may rapidly affect exposed individuals. Toxic fumes, whether as a 
gas, aerosol, or liquid, enter the body through inhalation, through the skin or through digestion and 
may cause poisoning or illness. 

 

Please be aware the Buffalo Niagara Convention Center must be in compliance with safety rules and 
regulations set forth by OSHA. The Convention Center will use instruments and sampling procedures to 
ensure employee, guest, and exhibitor safety. 

 
Please feel free to contact the Buffalo Niagara Convention Center if you have questions in regard to any 
of the information stated above. 

 
The Buffalo Niagara Convention Center strives to provide a safe environment to anyone doing business 
or attending an event in our facility. Thank you for your consideration. 

 


